
GENERAL MEETING: 
MONDAY January 21, 2013 
Greenwood Inn 

3515 - 26th Street NE, Calgary, Alberta 
6:30pm - 9:00pm 

Main Speaker  7 - 8 pm 
New CUPS Dental Clinic-Something to Chew On 

Deanna Holt, Volunteer Manager 
Rachael Edwards, Dental Clinic Coordinator 
Possible Competencies:K-5-8, F-3-4, K-1-9 

Table Topics  8 - 9pm 
New Products and Technology in the Lab 

Linda Rogers, Aurum 
Possible Competencies: G-1-4 

Oral Pathologies 
SAIT Students presenting 

Possible Competencies: A-3-1 

More to Chew On 
Rachael Edwards, CUPS Dental Clinic 

Happy New Year! 
A new year is upon us and with it a few changes to report. 
The college has sent us notice that they intend to withdraw from our current service agreement that had them collect our 
membership dues and provide us with our membership lists. Please know that being a member of Calgary has always been 
voluntary since you were able to choose to accept the Triπlevel option or not on your CADA registration form.  Their separation of 
our membership from this package only causes confusion to our members and for this we are sorry.   
We are hopeful that we can work out an agreeable arrangement to collect our fees and information in the future.  In the 
meantime, we have been working to be able to bring you further benefits for being a Calgary Member and ask that you continue to 
support your local Calgary association so that you are able to take advantage of the new benefits coming to CDAA. 
At our November General meeting we passed a motion to support a new provincial membership organization, the Association of 
Alberta Dental Assistants (AADA).  This organization is not to be confused with the college CADA which is now a regulatory body.  
The CADA will continue to provide you with your license and provide regulatory functions such as your competency profiles.  
 The AADA was formed to be able to provide the membership benefits that cannot be provided by a regulatory body.  The great 
news is that there will be no extra cost to you as the CDAA will be supporting this through the $25.00 fee that you are already 
paying Calgary and we will forward a portion of that fee on your behalf to cover those benefits coming through the AADA. 
You will be receiving with your Newsletter a CDAA Membership Card with your CDAA membership number.  Please bring this card 
with you to attend our meetings and seminars and use it to access the benefits listed on the back of your card.  A list of those 
benefits will be on our website soon.  If you did not receive a card, your membership information has not been received by CDAA 
and we would ask that you complete and fax in the registration form attached.  Several of the faxes received were the wrong side 
of the form so we are unable to know who to contact to correct this.  If you sent in your registration and did not receive a 
membership card please be sure to refax your form. 
LΩƳ looking forward to meeting new people at our next GM in January.  Till then, your board members are always available to 
answer questions and concerns you may have. 
Sincerely, 
Vicky Tatoulis, RDA 
CDAA President 
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